
-----Original Message----- 

From: Graeme Anfinson  

Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2016 11:56 AM 

To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council 

Subject: Organized Trash Collection  

 

We want to add our voices in support of organized trash collection. It is a weekly task picking up trash, 

reporting large items dumped in a lot close to our house, etc. We have four different trucks barreling 

down our alley creating unnecessary wear and tear on our roads. We can do better than this! 

 

Thanks! 

 

Joy Dolo Anfinson and Graeme Anfinson 

7xx Charles Ave.  

Saint Paul, Minnesota  

 

 

From: Geoff Pursell 

Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2016 1:51 PM 

To: #CI-StPaul_Ward4 

Subject: Yes to organized trash collection 

Hey, Russ & staff -- 

Hamline-Midway resident here. I can't make it to the meeting tonight, but wanted to voice my support 

for organized trash collection. 

My main issues are prevention of noise, pollution, clogged alleyways and road destruction. I don't have a 

strong opinion on how it's organized, but I'm fine with awarding area contracts to different private 

companies. 

Thanks, 

Geoffrey Pursell 

 

 


